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Monday, September 21 

7:00 PM 

Tuesday, September 22 

10: 0 0 AM 

7:00 - 8:15 PM 

7:45 - 9:00 PM 

Wednesday, September 23 

10: 0 0 AM 

10:00 AM - 3:00 PM 

Thursday, September 24 

10:00 AM 

7: 0 0 PM 

Friday, September 25 

10: 0 0 AM 

NOTICES: 

xv, 5 

Seminary Wives In Ministry. Orientation meeting. 
Great Room, Broyhill. Welcome new members. 

Chapel: Craig Farley, Student, Recipient of Preaching 
Award, May 1987. Binkley. 

Seminary Youth - Junior High. Bethea Room, Appleby. 
(Ages 13 and up). 

Seminary Youth - Senior High. Bethea Room, Appleby. 

Chapel: Roy E. DeBrand, Professor of Preaching. 
Binkley. 

Red Cross Bloodmobile. Ledford multipurpose room. 
(See notice). 

Chapel: Gary Young, Pastor, First Southern Baptist 
Church, Phoenix, Arizona. Binkley. 

Student led vespers. Appleby Chapel. 

Conservative Evangelical Fellowship. 
B. Carroll Owenby. Appleby Chapel. 

Speaker, Rev. 
(See notice). 

BLOODMOBILE: The fall semester Red Cross Bloodmobile will be held 
Wednesday, September 23 from 10 a.m. - 3 p.m. in the 

Ledford multipurpose room. Please take advantage of this opportunity to respond 
to the blood supply needs in this area and to meet our goal of 100 units. 
Students and staff may sign up for a donation time in the Ledford lobby. Persons 
signed up in advance will be processed ahead of walk-in donors. Average donation 
time is 30-40 minutes. Take a few minutes to make a difference in a lifetime. 

DECEMBER GRADUATES: 

before October 1. 

FALL ELECTIONS: 

Seniors who anticipate graduating in December '87 
must complete a graduation application in the Registry 

Deadline to apply for Student Council fall elections is 
Sept. 22. Elections will be held Sept. 29 - 30. 

CEF PRESENTS The Conservative Evangelical Fellowship presents the 
REV. OWENBY: Rev. B. Carroll Owenby on Sept. 25, at 10:00 a.m. in 

Appleby Chapel. Rev. Owenby is an evangelical scholar 
who received an M.Div. from SEBTS. He will speak on "Locating and Using 
Evangelical Tools In Sermon Preparation." This will be a helpful exercise to all 
who want to develop skills in preparing evangelistic and exegetical sermons. 
Everyone is invited to attend. 

POSITIONS AVAILABLE Ruby Reid Child Care Center is now taking applications 
AT RUBY REID: for full-time teachers' positions. Applications and 

information can be secured from Carolyn DeBrand, Direc-
tor. Call 556-3101 ext. 257 for more information. 

(OVER) 



MBTI WORKSHOP: The Chaplain will offer a workshop on "Worship, Spiritu· 
ality and Type," on Mon.,, Sept. 28 from 7 - 9 p.m. in 

the Bethea room, and Appleby Chapel. Those who wish to attend must have taken 
the Myers-Briggs Type Indicator. The cost is $2 per person and space is limited. 
Contact the Chaplain's office if you are interested in attending. 

SEMINARY WIVES: The Seminary Wives in Ministry will have an orientation 
meeting on Mon., Sept. 21 at 7:00 p.m. in the Broyhill 

Great Room. Special program, refreshments and fellowship will welcome new 
members. 

AIR FORCE CHAPLAIN Lt. Colonel Phillip Tillman, Chaplain with the U.S. Air 
ON CAMPUS: Force will be campus Sept. 24 to interview persons in-

terested in the Chaplain Candidate Program. Sign up in 
the Formation In Ministry Office. 

SOUTH CAROLINA CLUB: The meeting tentatively scheduled for Fri., Sept 25 at 
10:00 AM will not meet then, but will join the "Get 

Acquainted Fellowship (picnic) at Holding Park on Mon., Sept. 28 at 5:30 p.m. 
This event includes spouses. 

1988 JANUARY BIBLE 
STUDY INSTITUTE: 

You are invited to attend the 1988 January Bible Study 
Institute co-hosted by N.C. State Sunday School Board 
and SEBTS on Oct. 30, 1987 from 3:00 - 9:00 p.m. in 

Binkley 101. Dr. John K. Wiles, Southeastern Professor of Old Testament, will be 
leading the study in The Book of Malachi. Dinner will be provided in the 
Seminary Cafeteria. Make your reservations today in the Communications Office, 
Broyhill Hall. 

FREE USED FILE FOLDERS .. are available in FIM office. Come by and help 
yourself. 

WAKE MEDICAL 
CPE PROGRAM: 

Wake Medical Center is now taking applications for their 
CPE Program ( Jan 11, 1988 - March 18, 1988 ). Cut off 
date for accepting applications is Nov. 16, 1987. 

CARPENTER NEEDED: The Multiple Sclerosis Society needs a carpenter to 
build a ramp at the home of a person who has multiple 

sclerosis. Call the Voluntary Action Center in Raleigh - 833-5739. 

DRIVERS NEEDED: American Red Cross needs persons to drive patients to 
Wake Medical Dialysis Center and back home. Drivers use 

Red Cross vehicles with mobile phones. Two hours per week - flexible times. 
Call Voluntary Action Center in Raleigh at 833-5739 for more information. 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED: Wake County Health Department needs persons to serve as 
Community Safety Educators. Main responsibilities 

include visiting homes of children served by the Health Dept. to provide 
information on home safety and accident prevention, conducting safety 
inspections, and installing needed equipment. Own transportation helpful. 
Training provided - 3-month commitment. Call Barbara Baylor at 755-0761 for more 
information. 

CAMPUS BULLETIN 
POLICY: 

In an effort to make the best use of limited space, 
please note the following guidelines for submitting 
materials for the Bulletin. 
(1) The maximum number of times the same notice or 

information can be run is three weeks. 
(2) No notices or information will be run consecutive-

ly for more than two weeks. 
(3) Information for the Bulletin will be prioritized 

according to when it is received in the Student 
Affairs office. The deadline is 12 noon, 
Wednesdays. 
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